
Judiciary Committee
House Bill 1435
FAVORABLE

Honorable Chair, Vice Chair, and Members of the Judiciary Committee; 

Please give House Bill 1435, regarding white supremacist police, a FAVORABLE report. 

White supremacists shouldn't be allowed to be police.  This should be obvious.  Instead of 
writing some long, fact-filled testimony over a question that is best responded to with, "Well, DUH!" 
I'll quote my favorite song:

Some of those that work forces are the same that burn crosses. 

Even if you think that this bill would somehow violate someone's First Amendment rights, 
PASS IT!  Let the courts figure it out.  Hopefully that will at least give us a chance to identify some of 
the police who hide under their hoods. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Debi Jasen
Pasadena, MD


